
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Please be advised that the unemployed Graduates Seminar scheduled for 07 and 08 November 2019 

has been postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

You will soon be advised of on the new dates. 

 

 

Notice issued by Management 

06 November 2019 


